Dear Stakeholder,






9 November, 2005

We are seeking your feedback on how the Stakeholder planning process is going.  Below are some questions for you to consider before I call you the week of November 14th to discuss them with you.  When responding, please be as direct and honest as possible so that we can do the best possible job in helping with your planning process. 

1. Are you satisfied with the overall progress of the Stakeholder planning process?

2. How could staff do a better job of supporting your efforts?

3. What is staff doing well?

4. Do you have adequate control in the process?

5.  Does staff have too much control in the process?

6.  Are there any changes you would like to see in the Stakeholders’ work or how staff works with you?

7. Is there any other information you would like us to know?

If you would feel more comfortable answering the questions anonymously, please feel free to mail responses to me at the address below.

Finally, when I call I will confirm which (if any) contact info you agree to have handed out at the debate on November 30th at the Tiger Hotel.  

Thanks,

Terry Frueh
Watershed Conservationist
Boone County Government Center
801 E. Walnut, Room 210
Columbia, MO 65201-7730
tel. 573-886-4330
fax 573-886-4340
tfrueh@boonecountymo.org
http://www.CaveWatershed.org
